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Important information for GPs referring to BDCFT Adult Community Speech 

and Language therapy Team 

  

Bradford District Care Foundation NHS Trust (BDCFT) has changed the way in 

which GPs refer patients to the Adult community team for swallowing and 

communication assessment, in SystmOne and GP assist. We would like to reassure 

you that any difficulties accessing the new pathway have now been resolved. 
 

In Assist, please click the ‘Community Refs & Gateways’ tab at the top of the 

screen: 

 

 



Under ‘BDCFT Referrals’ click the ‘NEW SALT Adults Swallowing & 

Communication’ button: 

 

 

 

This will launch a protocol, and you will be guided, through appropriate questions, 

to complete the referral template.  Please follow the on-screen questions. 

Please ensure you use this process now, otherwise the referral may be rejected. The 

aim is to save time and reduce inappropriate referrals to this service.   We thank you 

for your support with this. 


